
 
 

 

All P7 Leavers sets now delivered to the school 

 

 

 

 

     

We hope you like the end result, it has taken   

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

many years 

to create your set. 

All payments can be made online 

www.ColdwellsArt.co.uk 

or handed into the school with the paperwork and payment in cash  

All queries or lost ID please visit www.ColdwellsArt.co.uk  

(lost pupil ID can be found in the main menu)  

or email us info@coldwellsart.co.uk 

 

There is no obligation to purchase,  

we hope you have enjoyed seeing your set however  

payment will become due if your set is not returned by 1st March.   

 

If you have placed an order for duplicate sets  

the next deliver will be  

the second week of term after the February break. 

 

C o l d w e l l s A r t . c o . u k  
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